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

Welcome to our Service 

  Opener             

  Time of Greeting    

  Mother’s Day Presentation 
 

  Prelude   

  Invocation/Prayer 
 

*Call to Worship      
 

*Hymn                      “Holy, Holy, Holy”  Pg 2                  

  Prayer Concerns/Prayer      

  Giving of Our Tithes and Offerings                           
              

*Doxology   Pg 253  

  Choir           “Oh My Soul”  

*Praise and Worship 

  Scripture                     Num 26:59; Ex 2:1-10; Heb 11:23                         1                     33 

**Message       Pastor Toby Wagoner   

 "The Love of Jochebed"    

 *Hymn               “Just a Closer Walk with Thee”   Pg 448  
   
  
*Benediction          

 

WE DEPART TO SERVE GOD 
  



*Congregation standing as able 

**Children dismissed for children’s church 

 

 

This Week at FBC 

Sunday            9:30 Sunday School  

            10:45 Morning Worship 

Monday 6:00 Financial Committee Meeting 

  7:00 BOCE Meeting 

Tuesday 6:30 Men’s Fellowship 

Wednesday 6:30 Adult Bible Study 

   All Youth Groups 

Saturday       11:30 CommUnity Kitchen– Wagoner Family 

***************************************** 
Nursery Today-  Sami Wagoner  

Junior Church Today- Fred & Seth McGoskey 

“Mothers and Jesus – Both Give Life and Love” 

Bell Ringer Today-  Cole McGoskey 

Nursery Next Week (5/19)- Destiny Thomas 

Junior Church for Next Week (5/19)- Deb Lyons     

Bell Ringer for Next Week (5/19)- Kian McGoskey  

May Junior Usher – Benjamin Crow 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
WELCOME to our service of worship on this Lord’s Day!  If 

you are a guest, please be sure to sign the registration pad as it is 

passed to all members.  If you are looking for a church home, we 

would have you consider First Baptist.   






Announcements 
Happy Mother’s Day! 

 

Pastor Toby will be preaching today on The Love of Jochebed 

(pronounced Jock-a-bed). Listen to his message of the love of a 

mother. There will be no evening service tonight to allow all 

of you to enjoy family time this Mother’s Day.   
 

Next Sunday will be the last for the FBC choir as they begin 

their summer break. If you are willing to help through the 

summer months with special music – instrumental or vocal – 

please contact Abbi Woods. Thanks Abbi, Ann and the Choir 

for another great year!!!   
 

We will be honoring our graduates throughout the month of 

May. Be in prayer for them as they begin on the new path God 

has for each of them.   
 

Temple Challenge continues this week on Tuesday and Thursday 

from 6:00 to 7:00. 
 

If you are looking for a ministry at FBC, consider the Children’s 

Nursery or Children’s Church. We like to have enough 

volunteers so no one will miss adult services more than twice a 

quarter. Please see Sandy Confer if you are interested. Thank 

you. 
 

Ravenswood High School will be having AP testing in the 

Fellowship Hall this Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. Please 

use the office door entrance quietly for any church business to 

allow for the students to concentrate on their exams. Thank you 

for this courtesy.  
 

The Finance Committee will be meeting on Monday at 6:00. The 

BOCE will meet at 7:00 on Monday also.  
 

A free SBIRT and Narcan training class sponsored by the WV 

Council of Churches will be held this Saturday May 18 from 

1:00 to 5:00 pm in the Fellowship Hall. Deadline for registration 

is tomorrow. Please see the enclosed flyer or contact Bill Stewart 

for details. 
 

The Jackson County Ministerial Association JCMA) is 

announcing the Ravenswood High School Baccalaureate Service 

will be held Wednesday, May 22 at 7:00 in the RHS Auditorium. 

Please come encourage our graduating youth in their journey.  
 

5/5/2019 

Our Attendance  

Morning Worship                               100 

Sunday School              27 

Sunday Evening Adults          28 

Sunday Evening Youth          28 

Wednesday Bible Study Adults                    19 

Wednesday Evening Youth          30 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       



 

 

Youth News 
Thanks to our Big Bell Ringer this morning! –  Cole 

McGoskey.  

 

CAMP COWEN! June registrations are due in the 

office by May 20. Registration forms are in the office, 

in your May Anchor, or online at www.WVBC.org. under 

ministries, Camp Cowen forms.   

 

High School Graduates – Please return the 

questionnaire you received this week with your 

graduate information if you have not already done so. 

We will be recognizing you in our May bulletins. Thank 

you! 

 

 
Check out women's ministries on Facebook:  WV 

American Baptist Women's Ministries. Get up-to-date 

information on women's ministries throughout the state by 

going to:  wvbc.org/partners/auxilliaries/WV ABWM. 

 

Women’s Conference will be at the Parchment Valley 

Conference Center on Saturday June 1. Registration forms 

will be available in the Women’s Corner. 

 

Our next women’s CIRCLE will be on Thursday, May 23 

at 7:00 hosted by Debby Bashaw in her home at 196 

Watkins Lane. All women are invited to be a part of a great 

group! (PS – remember to bring your favorite rice recipe!) 

              

 

 
The next Men’s Fellowship will be May 14 at 6:30 at the 

Riverfront Park. All men are welcome to come and enjoy 

the evening.  

 

 
FAITH is always personal, yet not private, and is 

expressed freely and openly within the community of faith.  

The final hymn is an invitation to come forward to those 

who wish to follow Christ as Savior and Lord, to renew 

their faith, or to unite with the membership of this church. 

 

 

 
 

May Memory Verse: Philippians 1:3 “I thank my God for 
every remembrance of you” 

 

***** 
The beautiful decorations for today are given by Jim Speer 
in memory of his mother Nola Speer.  

 

***** 

Upcoming Events 

May 13-Finance; BOCE Meetings; May 14-Men’s 

Fellowship; May 18-SBIRT/Narcan Training; May 

19-Graduation Sunday; HCA Graduation; May 22-

Anchor Articles Due; May 23- Circle; May 24- 

RvHS Graduation; May 27-Memorial Day (office 

closed) 
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Reaching Out, Inviting In, 

Growing in Christ Together 
 

Pastor Toby Wagoner 
 (304) 377-6796 

 

Music Ministry 
       Abbi Woods                       Ann Johnson 
          Pianist                              Organist 
        Choir Director                              Youth Director 

 

Listen to our broadcast on WTHM 92.5 FM 11:30-Noon 

Streamed at www.wthmfm.com 

http://www.wvbc.org/
http://wvbc.org/partners/auxilliaries/WV

